
Re-Enrollment/Re-Entry (Not Dismissed for 
Unsatisfactory Academic Performance) 
Students who are no longer attending the University for reasons of non-attendance, non-return from a 
scheduled break, or non-return from Leave of Absence may request re-enrollment by petition to Alumni 
Relations. 

• To be considered for re-enrollment, such applicants may be interviewed by the Program Director or the 
Student Outreach Department. 

• If the re-entry is approved, re-enrollment and Alumni Relations will facilitate student meetings with the 
Registrar, Financial Aid, and Admissions. 

• If an applicant is not re-enrolled, the applicant may appeal the decision by written petition to 
appeals@bryanuniversity.edu. 
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